
 

 

Agenda Item No: 4.3 

Transforming Cities Fund 

 
To:    Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined Authority Board  
 
Meeting Date:  29 September 2021 
 
Public report: Yes 

  
Lead Member:  Mayor Dr Nik Johnson 
 
From:     Rowland Potter, Head of Transport  
 
Key decision:    No 
 
Forward Plan ref:  n/a 
 
Recommendations:   The Combined Authority Board is recommended to: 

 
Note the contents of the report to the Transport and Infrastructure 
Committee on 8 September 2021. 
 

Voting arrangements: Note only, no vote required.  

 



 

1. Purpose 

 
1.1 The repurposing of funds should any efficiencies be formally identified within the 

Transforming Cities Fund to be allocated across the three areas suggested: 
 

• Active travel schemes for improved cycling and walking  

• Purchase of alternative fuel vehicles and supporting infrastructure to support the 
recommendation by the Climate Change commission for all bus fleet to be 
alternative fuel buses by 2030.  

• Highway infrastructure improvements to support improved passenger transport 
journey times and journey time reliability, locations identified within our current Bus 
Services Improvement Plan (BSIP ) work. 

 

1.2 These proposals were considered by the Transport and Infrastructure Committee on 14 
July 2021.  Following discussion, the Committee resolved unanimously to recommend the 
proposals to the Combined Authority Board for approval.  

 

1.1 The Committee report and appendices can be viewed via the link below.  Item 2.6 refers: 
 

Transport and Infrastructure Committee 8 Sept 2021 
 

2.  Considerations 

 
2.1 None. 
 

3. Appendices 
 
3.1 None 
 
 

4.  Background Papers 
 

4.1 Transforming Cities Fund Paper T&I committee Sept 2020 
4.2 Transforming Cities Fund Plan 2020/21 
 
 
 

https://cambridgeshirepeterboroughcagov.cmis.uk.com/Meetings/tabid/70/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/397/Meeting/2059/Committee/67/SelectedTab/Documents/Default.aspx
https://cambridgeshirepeterboroughcagov.cmis.uk.com/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=isQ6%2fzTo9F5ZK%2fnxHPko5OnAJr7pvnuAZ3TW0TcwFZwMnyVCm2scIQ%3d%3d&rUzwRPf%2bZ3zd4E7Ikn8Lyw%3d%3d=pwRE6AGJFLDNlh225F5QMaQWCtPHwdhUfCZ%2fLUQzgA2uL5jNRG4jdQ%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d
https://cambridgeshirepeterboroughcagov.cmis.uk.com/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=T0MeSbwUBBn5SkQmiPMv3elWACHVSVU7lo5d%2fgy7vk4lQhu55Afjgg%3d%3d&rUzwRPf%2bZ3zd4E7Ikn8Lyw%3d%3d=pwRE6AGJFLDNlh225F5QMaQWCtPHwdhUfCZ%2fLUQzgA2uL5jNRG4jdQ%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d

